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	Abstract:
	ITU-T SG2 would like to remind ITU-T Study Group 13 that when initiating new work items attention should be paid to the scope in order not to exceed the mandate of the ITU or the specific mandates assigned to them by WTSA-24 and supported by TSAG oLS on the Terms of reference ITU-T SGs at the New work item opening (Ref.: TSAG-LS10).



ITU-T SG2 thanks ITU-T SG13 for the interesting notification about Web 3.0 activities.
ITU-T SG2 is the Lead study group on telecommunication/ICT management, and for this task develop technical Recommendations to support telecommunication networks, services and application requirements/standards. 
Following your proposals ITU-T SG2 would like to share our point of view for some new areas in your draft Technical Paper.
ITU-T SG2 never use philosophy of a Decentralized Autonomous Organization (DAO), not monopolized by a specific company or country, and principles of different “democratic governance” in telecommunication/ICT management. We believe that proposed areas are outside of telecommunications/ICT domain and the mandate of ITU-T.
ITU-T SG2 would like to remind ITU-T SG13 that when initiating new work items attention should be paid to the scope in order not to exceed the mandate of the ITU or the specific mandates assigned to them by WTSA-24 and supported by TSAG oLS on the Terms of reference ITU-T SGs at the New work item opening (Ref.: TSAG-LS10).
ITU-T SG2 would like to participate in this project if our concerns are resolved appropriately.
Study Group 2 kindly asks Study Group 13 to inform us about future development of this project.
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